Mexico City, January 28, 2019.

GRACE LETTER

Through this letter our Corporation VILLAVICENCIO NORTH AMERICAN
TRADE COMPANY S.A. DE C.V. requires kindly a period of 90 days to submit
our COP corresponding to the period the year of 2018.

We were out of operations for a period of 4 months for internal problems
that needed to be solve. We are active again and we will deliver our COP
sometime during the period required above.

Thanks in advance for your help and understanding.
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GERARDO MACARIO VILLAVICENCIO GONZALEZ
PRESIDENT



